
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I support HB 2578. I will be a major step towards establishing real democracy. Let's Oregon lead the 
nation in this. Please vote Yes. 
Janet Lindeman, PhD 
Prineville, OR. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Janet Lindrman 
11433 NW Jordan Ave 
Prineville, OR 97754-8689 
(907) 250-0801 
 
 
 


